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Section of the Australian Group Clearing Hospital, Sutton Veny  

(Australian War Memorial1919) 

 

A.I.F. SICK 

 

BRITAIN PRACTICALLY CLEAR 

 

A small clearing station will replace Sutton Veny Hospital, which will close down on September 22. Bulford 

Special Hospital will remain open for a few weeks, when the War Office will take over the general treatment of 

Australians. 

General Howse’s command after September will be reduced to 30 doctors, nine nurses and four dentists. 

General Howse and Miss Conyers (matron-in-chief) will leave for home by the Orvieto on October 17. 

Practically no Australian sick now remain in England except mental cases, who will be repatriated in specially-

fitted ships at the end of October. 

(Advocate, Burnie, Tasmania – Tuesday 23 September, 1919) 


